

JL:

Re attached letter to Kelley on FOIA

1/30/76

If Kelley doesn't know the real pitch # he has been booby trapped. If he does, they he has hoist himself. There was more than one request of 10/27/75. One remain unacknowledged after all this time. Maybe more.

After the special certified to Bresson, after the routing to Kelley.

It is for the LHO DBI Hq file.

I know I can appeal.

But unless I hear otherwise from you I'm inclined to wait the 10 days in which Kelley promised responses. If when I get them -perhaps if I don't - I'll appeal this one separately.

If we wait the time he set, I think the situation is better.

If it is then ignored after my alerting him, I think that also improves the situation.

When you have time I think it would be good if you could straighten out this part of your files and be ready and know.

We have plenty of time to make decisions. I wanted not to let too much time get before answering him.

Best,

*HW*